
IN PERSON 
STUDENT-LED CONFRENCES

Highland Park High School

Please call the office if you have any questions. 
We look forward to seeing you!

Please join us: 

Thursday, October 19, 2023 from

4-6pm ON CAMPUS
Conferences will be conducted IN PERSON.

You and your parent will be able to meet one-on-one
with your teachers

We look forward to seeing you!!


